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Hello,

I own 2 properties within 200 feet of 91 Hope Street: 18 Dove Street, and 87 John Street, both
of which are single family homes that I have invested into significantly. I am supportive of the
special use permit to grant the use of the property as Gergory's Optical. Gregory's has been a
fixture business in the neighborhood for years, and we are lucky to have them moving to 91
Hope Street. 

Thank you,

Ian Barnacle
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